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Brewster Business Owners on Route 6A October 2014 

Our summer season in 2014 was especially busy. Traffic was heavy. More parking tickets were 

issued than any previous summer. While we don’t pride ourselves on tickets, it means that our 

beaches were busier than ever. The Town is looking at providing more parking in the east end of 

Town to compensate for the loss of spaces in Paine’s Creek, Mant’s Landing and Breakwater.  

While burglaries were down in 2014, we still want you to follow best practices. Addiction to sub-

stance is still a big problem on the Cape and it drives property crime. Larceny, forgery, and shop-

lifting are still affecting business owners in our area. Please be alert and report all incidents to 

us. Make sure your alarm is working and if you don’t yet have a video surveillance system, con-

sider adding one. If you have one, make sure it is working. BPD has officers trained in Crime 

Prevention through Environmental Design. They are available to evaluate your place of business 

and make suggestions to help keep you safe. If interested, send an email to Captain Eldredge at 

heldredge@brewster-ma.gov.  

We are focused on making sure all businesses are in compliance with State and local handicap 

parking ordinances. Please make sure you are in compliance. If you have any questions, contact 

the building department at Town Hall. 

Please make sure to update your contact information. We may need to contact somebody in the 

middle of the night and don’t want to wake the wrong person! 

Let us know if we can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard J. Koch Jr., Chief of Police 

Stay current in our records management system.  
Please be sure that we have your contact information. 
Your information WILL NOT be shared with anyone. 

 
A copy of our Business Listing Form can be found at  
http://www.brewsterpolice.org/businesslistingform.doc 

Business Listing Form 

Route 6A repaving and sidewalk work is out for bid. The 
opening of bids is scheduled for February 18, 2015. Work 
could begin as early as April 2015. See more detailed info 
on our website. 
In anticipation of this job, National Grid is extending its ex-
panded pipeline from Millstone Road to the Orleans line. 
The Brewster Water Department is currently seeking bids 
on replacing all service lines on Route 6A before the repav-
ing takes place. 
We will make sure access to your business is assured dur-
ing all of this work. 


